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April 24, 2015 
 
Mr. William Comeau 
Director, Demand Side Management 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
Re: Advice Letter No. 15-04 in Docket No. 15-035-T03, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain 
Power’s Proposed Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 105, Irrigation Load Control 
Program 
 
Dear Mr. Comeau,  
 
 On April 22, 2015, the Commission issued a letter approving the proposed tariff sheet 
revisions transmitted with your Advice Letter No. 15-04, dated March 23, 2015, in Docket No. 
15-035-T03 entitled above. The Commission has discovered that it failed to recognize a non-
substantive typographical correction to the internet address for the Irrigation Load Control web 
page that was pointed out by the Division of Public Utilities in its action request response of 
April 6, 2015. The correct website address should read as follows, indicating the deleted text in 
strike-through and the additional text by underline: www.rockymountainpower.net/UILCuilc. 
 
 Due to the non-substantive nature of the revision, the Commission directs the Company 
to make the revision described above to Tariff Sheet No. 105.2 and waives the typical notice and 
filing requirements provided under Utah Code Ann. § 54-3-3 and Utah Admin. Code R746-405-
2.D.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#265740 

  


